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March 2017 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am very pleased to invite you to attend an important presentation being held at school 
on Friday 24th March.  
 
Simon Leigh is a leading addiction counsellor based in the UK. His expertise in the field of 
addictive behaviour coupled with his extensive experience makes him an extremely 
informative and valuable guest.  
 
Simon Leigh’s visit to our school is sufficiently important that we have arranged for 
presentations both to parents and to a selection of pupils. His presentation to parents, 
which will include an opportunity to ask questions, will be on the theme of addiction, and 
on drug addiction specifically. This event is scheduled to take place from 09.00am until 
11.00am and is open for all parents of St. Lawrence College pupils, irrespective of the age 
of the pupil. The presentation will take place in the school’s Cultural Hall and because we 
anticipate a lot of interest from parents we ask that you email either Ms Olympia in the 
junior school (juniorschool@slc.gr) or Ms Elizabeth in the senior school 
(seniorschool@slc.gr) to indicate your interest in attending this event. Later in the day a 
similar presentation will made to selected year groups of senior school. 
 
You can learn more about Simon Leigh by visiting the Addiction Therapy UK website at 
www.addictiontherapy.org.uk  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Phil Holden 
Headmaster 
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